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20 December 2023 
 
Dear Ingrid, 
 
I’m writing on behalf of the volunteers and trustees to thank you, all the students, 
their families, and the teachers at Hounslow Community School for your generous do-
nation of £1,032 to Hounslow Community FoodBox, on top of all the items donated 
too. Your kindness is a shining example of the community spirit that makes Hounslow 
special.   
 
We all want to see a thriving community, however events over the past few years 
have impacted on some people’s lives more than others as the following statistics 
bear testimony to – FoodBox volunteers have provided 7-day food parcels right 
across the London Borough of Hounslow 5 days a week to support 9,300 adults and 
children in 2022, delivering around 75% of the food parcels to people’s homes. 2023 
is set to be on par with volumes of that last year. Your support is greatly appreciated 
in helping us to provide this vital service and your contributions will make a real dif-
ference in supporting those in need within our community. 
 
We are constantly needing to re-stock our shelves with the core items that go into 
food parcels including milk, tinned meat, fish and vegetables and that’s why your 
continuing support, and that of like-minded members of our community, is needed 
more than ever.  Without it we would not be able to offer support to so many who 
through an unfortunate set of circumstances find it impossible to provide for them-
selves and their close family. 
 
 
 
Thank you so much for your support! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sunny Kharbanda 
Operations Manager,  
Hounslow Community FoodBox 
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